The Corporation of the Town Hall
51 Toronto Street South

y P.O. Box 190
TOWHS hlp Uxbridge, ON L9P 1T1
O f Telephone ~ (905) 852-9181
Facsimile  (905) 852-9674

UXbFldgC Web  www.town.uxbridge.on.ca

In The Regional Muaicipality of Durham

SENT VIA E-MAIL

June 10, 2016

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

RE: ACCESS TO NATURAL GAS
YOUR REFERENCE #EB-2016-0004
TOWNSHIP FILE: A-00G

Please be advised that during the Regular meeting of the General Purpose and
Administration Committee on June 6, 2016 the following motion was carried;

THAT Correspondence Item No. 127 be received for information;

AND THAT the Finance and Emergency Services Committee recognizes
the benefit of access to natural gas to the Township of Uxbridge, in
attracting new industry and creating jobs, creating more affordable
commercial transportation and agriculture options and offering lower
energy prices to residents and employers;

AND THAT Committee fully supports the efforts of Enbridge Gas
Distribution before the Ontario Energy Board (#EB-2016-0004) where it
seeks to address current regulatory rules and guidelines that limit
Enbridge’s ability to extend service to unserved communities in rural
Ontario, like the Township of Uxbridge.

| trust you will find the above to be satisfactory.

Youyrs truly,
[ofed
Michael de Rond

Deputy Clerk
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